

Brussels, 20th November 2020

Mr Lukas VISEK Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Timmermans European Commission Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Brussels

O/REF: km/sb/L-056-2020-EN

RE: UECBV - Meeting - 12th November 2020 - Thank you

Dear Mr Visek,

it was an honour and pleasure to have our first meeting on 12th November 2020, after some approaches about our sector's view for the Green Deal and Farm-to-Fork (F2F) strategy. We want to say thanks for that and especially for your motivating summary "being on the same page".

Your contributions about recognition of value, being aware that the sector is undergoing a transition where the EU is much ahead than other countries, or all-food-labelling topics were much appreciated. As committed, we have pleasure in sending you herewith the UECBV position paper that was adopted at the AGM yesterday.

We are most thankful and look forward to the committed follow-up meetings for digging deeper into next steps, especially about our foreseen sensitivity analysis in continuation of PEFCR that was also mentioned at our meeting. On this topic, see attached press release issued in September last year.

Yours sincerely,